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Hello all and welcome back! While the weather outside has been less than delightful, the atmosphere inside the walls of Austin’s 

Place has been far from frightful. We’ve stepped out from the holiday season but haven’t slowed down one bit in the past month.  
 

In the aftermath of the New Year’s celebrations, we have tried to keep to all of our resolutions and have been all about health 

and wellness. We spent the last month learning about everything from nutrition, to exercise, to hygiene and personal safety. And 

we made a promise to ourselves to keep working on these important things all year long. Here’s to a fun and healthy 2017!  
 

With all of the excitement that happened with our Pittsburgh boys, there was no short of cheering for our home town teams. We 

even had a black and gold themed door decorating contest to help show our full support for our teams. If you haven’t had a 

chance, check the pictures on Facebook!  
 

The Boy Scouts of America Venture Program has returned in full force and our new leaders, Marney and Allison are top notch. 

We are so happy to have them come every other week and engage our folks in fun and exciting activities. Everyone has worked 

really hard to become exceptional scouts. 
 

That’s all for now. Be sure to check back next month and don’t forget to follow us on Facebook and Instagram! 
 

What’s Happening? – Bizarre & Unique Holiday’s! 

  

   

  
   

  

 
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From the Director…   

Okay campers, rise and shine, and don’t forget your boots out there because it’s cold outside. Will we see an extra 
six weeks of winter because Phil the groundhog sees his shadow on Groundhog Day? Or will we find love as we 

celebrate Valentine’s Day? What we do know is that we will honor Black History Month, National Freedom Day, and 
President’s Day. Along with February’s most popular holidays, we will also celebrate some bizarre and Unique 

Holidays! We change our name on Get a Different Name Day, show kindness to one another on Random Acts of 
Kindness Day, and enjoy chips and salsa on National Tortilla Day. So for the month of February, please be sure to 

join us on Facebook or Instagram as we celebrate the Bizarre and Unique Holidays on the calendar.  

  

Our United Way contribution 

code/book number for 

donations is: 12820486 

Ways to give back and help 
Austin’s Place: 


